
Young for Eternity: Unlocking Our
Sound Heritage preserves the Subways’
Glastonbury demo

Written by Nina Webb-Bourne, Communications Intern for UOSH. On 28 March I
was supposed to be going to the O2 Forum in Kentish Town to see the Subways,
an English rock band, with my sister. However, all live music was effectively
cancelled as we entered into a national lockdown five…
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